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Maverick-Miller House request for postponement by property owner: 

Hey Steve and Elizabeth -  

  

I hope that yall are doing well! We would like to postpone the HLC hearing for the Maverick-
Miller House (910 Poplar Street) until the December meeting. Please confirm that this is OK. 

  

Thank you -  

  

Cater Joseph 

 
 


